
                                                           

 DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Thursday, January 24, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
HERFF JONES:   Representatives will be available during lunch periods today. Cap and gown and Senior 

orders may be paid for at this time. 

 
VOLLEYBALL:   Call Out Meeting Friday, January 25th @ 2:15 in H205 which is the classroom in the main 
gym. 
 

CLUB GROUP PICTURES:  Bands and Choirs will take photos during PtE on January 29.  

 

DOLLARS FOR SCHOLARS: ANY senior who was unable to attend the meeting Wednesday, January 16th 
about applying for scholarships through DFS, see Ms. Deming in C129. Remember: you do not have to be a 
member of DFS to apply for the scholarships! 
 
DOLLARS FOR SCHOLARS:  All members: please check your e-mail for an upcoming volunteering 
opportunity! There are still spots available to sign up! 
 

CERAMICS CLASS:  Students that were in 1st semester ceramics need to pick up their projects. 
 
FIRST SEMESTER REGULAR PSYCHOLOGY WITH HOLDEN:  Please come to room C 308 to pick up your 

Mask Project.  Please do this as soon as possible. 

 

THOSE WHO HAD MRS. TALLENT:  Pick up your 1st Semester Housing Projects by Friday, January 25.  

After that date they will be disposed of or recycled. 

 
LC ROBOTICS:  Come support us at our Crown Point Competition Feb. 23. 
 
SPIRIT WEAR:  : Freshmen Class Cabinet will be selling LC blankets for $20, LC sport bags for $6, LC 
lanyards for $5 and LC pop sockets for $5 during lunch hours. 
 

COMMENCEMENT TICKETS:  Tickets are on sale until March 1st.   

 

TECH HELP:  The Tech Help Desk will be open during period 4 and PtE.  It is located in the library J107.  

Students must report to period 4 and PtE before coming to the help desk. 

 

ATHLETICS:  The Lake Central Athletic Department will be selling student passes for athletic events before 

and after school.  The cost is $25.00 and will allow you entrance into all home games hosted by Lake Central 

excluding IHSAA events.   Passes on Friday game days will only be sold before school. 

 

Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high 

school web site.   


